
 

 

 
 
 
To the inhabitants of  
Weena, Diergaardesingel, 
Kruisplein  

 

Subject:   Activities from January  
Your letter attribute:  - 
Our letter attribute:  680/omgeving11 
Project: First Rotterdam 
 
 
7 January 2015 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Through this letter we would like to inform you about the coming activities for the next period.  
 
FIRST Rotterdam will be built in two follow-up phases; the High-Rise building (128m high) and the 
Low-Rise building (35 m high) at the side of the Diergaardesingel.  For the most part the 
construction will be built up by using precast facade elements, wall elements and floor elements . 
Because of this building method we are able to construct faster and start earlier with the finishing 
works. This results in less inconvenience for the residents. At this moment we are constructing the 
5

th
 floor. We expect to finish the construction of the high-rise and the low-rise building around the 

summer.  
 
At the 15

th
 of January the “Wall Reliëf no. 1”, designed by world famous English sculptor Henry 

Moore, will be moved to its new position. The wall relief will be incorporated with the new structure 
of the low-rise building. With this integration the wall-relief will get its new function as a part of the 
facade. The 180-ton wall relief will be moved by special transport vehicles from its storage place to 
the new destination at the Weena-side. The entire movement takes place within the construction 
site. When de movement is done, the wall-relief will be put into the right position and will be 
attached to the new basement construction as well. Earlier in 2012 the Wall relief was taken out of 
the former “Bouwcentrum” building and was moved to its current storage position.  
 
We hope to have informed you sufficiently. Like previous writings, this letter is also published on 
the website www.bc-first.nl. On this website the current state of affairs and progress will be 
updated regularly.    
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Bouwcombinatie FIRST vof 
 
 
 
Do you want to receive this letter in Arabic? Please send an e-mail with your address and preferred language to: info@bc-first.nl. (e-mail in Dutch or English) 
ة باري ة الإخ سال ر قي ال ل ية، ت عرب غة ال ل ال ي ب ترون ك د إل ري سال ب رجاء إر ك و مع ال نوان ة ع لوب مط غة ال ل ة ينورتكلإ ديرب)  .info@bc-first.nl لال يزي ل ج لغة الإن ال ة) أو ب ندي هول  ال
 
Do you want to receive this letter in Turkish? Please send an e-mail with your address and preferred language to: info@bc-first.nl. (e-mail in Dutch or English) 
Arapça bültenimizi, info@bc-first.nl için adres ve istenilen dil ile bir e-posta gönderin. (İngilizce veya Hollandaca e-posta) 
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 +31 (0)70 414 42 00 
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KvK Den Haag 
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ING Bank 
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G-rekening nr. 
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